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NOTICE 
 

NOTICE OF OFFICE CLOSURE IN OBSERVANCE OF FEDERAL HOLIDAY 

 
FLORIDA VIRTUAL SCHOOL 
 
January 15, 2020 
 
Karen Stolarenko, Senior Buyer 
(407) 513-3566 
kstolarenko@flvs.net  
 
********************************************************************************************* 
The FLVS office located at 2145 Metrocenter Blvd., Suite 100, Orlando FL, 32835 will be closed on 
Monday, January 20, 2020 in observation of the Martin Luther King holiday.  FLVS reception will not be 
available to accept delivery of any packages, including bid packages for pending solicitations.  
Respondents are advised to schedule deliveries prior to 5:00 PM EST Friday January 17, 2020 or after 
8:00 AM EST on Tuesday, January 21, 2020.   

All noted due dates and times for open solicitations shall remain in effect in accordance with posted bid 
documents.   
 
Please direct any questions to the procurement department. 
 
Thank you. 
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